
June 13, 2016

Dear Governor Haley & family

It was a great honor of mine and my family to receive a letter from
someone who has a great impact on our community and state.

Thank you for being a supporter of River Bluff Soccer and our
school as a whole.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if there is anything I can do to
help our community.

Sincerely,

~~

MarceloMalpartida

marcelomalpartida@gmail.com

(803) 566-1133

2015-2016 SCGatorade Player of the Year


